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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome back to a brand-new school year at McCaffrey Middle School! We hope you had a 

restful and enjoyable summer break with your families. As we prepare to open our doors once 

again, we are thrilled to have our students back on campus, eager to embark on an exciting 

educational journey together. 

Our dedicated team of teachers and staff are enthusiastic about working with your child and 

providing the best possible instruction in a nurturing learning environment. We believe that 

every student has unique talents and abilities, and it is our goal to foster their academic growth 

and personal development throughout the year. 

To ensure a successful and smooth educational journey, we need your support as well. 

Communication between school and home plays a vital role in your child's progress. We 

encourage you to stay informed by regularly checking our school newsletter for important 

updates, events, and announcements. 

You can reach out to your child's teachers through their district email or through the synergy 

email available in ParentVue. For those of you who do not have access to ParentVue, please 

visit our school office to obtain an access code. We are here to assist you with any technology-

related questions to facilitate seamless communication. 

For our incoming 7th graders who signed up for Jump Start, we are excited to welcome them on 

August 8th and 9th. This program is designed to help them transition smoothly into middle 

school, and it's crucial that they attend on their designated day due to limited capacity. Parents 

you will be receiving a reminder message.  

As we begin this academic year, we want to express our sincere gratitude for your continued 

trust and partnership. Together, we can create a supportive learning environment where your 

child can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. 

We are looking forward to a fantastic year ahead, filled with growth, achievements, and 

memorable experiences. If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 

Thank you for being part of our school community, and let's make the upcoming school year a 

resounding success! 

Warm regards, 

 
Carlos Barron Castillo 
Principal   
McCaffrey Middle School  
 
 


